
Comments of the Northern California Power Agency 

 

Energy Imbalance Market (EIM) Governance Review:  Draft Final Proposal for Formation of an 

EIM Governance Review Committee 

 

The Northern California Power Agency (NCPA) appreciates the efforts of California Independent 

System Operator (CAISO) to create an Energy Imbalance Market Governance Review 

Committee (GRC).  NCPA supports the Draft Final Proposal for Formation of an EIM Governance 

Review Committee and supports its adoption on June 28, 2019, by both the CAISO and the EIM 

Governing Body.  NCPA appreciates the changes from the straw proposal regarding publicly-

owned utility sector classification.  NCPA has reviewed and supports the comments filed earlier 

this week by the California Municipal Utilities Association, and particularly supports the need 

for the GRC to adequately reflect both California and non-California perspectives.   

NCPA appreciates the opportunity to comment on this effort. 


